
Friday February 16, 2024 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
This week, the most exciting event in our class was the Valentine’s Day celebration. 
The students enthusiastically decorated their bags and delivered their cards and 
friendship messages.  It was wonderful to see them showing appreciation to their peers 
for the greetings, treats and small gifts they received.  A big thank you to parents for 
helping your child prepare the Valentine cards and sending party food. 
 
There are new uploads on MS Teams, so be sure to login to the new set of photos of 
your child.  
 
Wishing you a wonderful extended weekend with your family. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Hon 
 
 

 
 

https://sd41blogs.ca/hons/microsoft-teams/
https://sd41blogs.ca/hons/gallery/

